
 

On Monday 8th July 2019, Year 5 were very fortunate to be able to visit Cadbury 

World. They had a lovely day learning all about how the Cadbury brothers made their 

famous chocolate. They had great fun around the factory and were even able to write 

their names in melted chocolate and make their own chocolate filled with sweets and 

treats of their choice. They enjoyed the 4D cinema experience and had an opportunity 

to spend their own money in the Cadbury shop buying some sweet treats to take home. 
 


